
Send in your used markers! 

If you have any dead markers hanging around at home (remember this is for ANY plastic markers, 

including highlighters, etc.), please send them in this week. The marker recycling bin will remain at 

the school for next year (so save them over the summer!), but we will be boxing up a batch to send 

out next week. 

 


